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October 14, 2020 
 
 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor  
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 

RE:  Case 20-M-0231, Statement of Emergency Summer Cooling Credit 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips:  
 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. (the “Company’) is filing with the 
New York State Public Service Commission (the “Commission”) the following updated 
Statement of Emergency Summer Cooling Credit (“ESCC”) to the Company’s Schedule for 
Electricity Service, P.S.C. No. 10 – Electricity (the “Electric Tariff”). 
 

ESCC Statement No. 5 to PSC No. 10 - Electricity 
Effective October  15, 2020 

 
Reason for Filing 

 
Pursuant to the Commission’s Order Approving Temporary Emergency Financial Relief 

for Electric Low-Income Bill Discount Program Customers, issued and effective June 11, 2020, 
in Case No. 20-M-0231 (the “Order”), the Company issued ESCCs for four monthly periods with 
the last credit issued to Customers with bills scheduled to be issued on October 14, 2020. The 
Company is issuing an updated Statement of ESCC to set it to zero effective October 15, 2020, 
since the ESCC has ended.   
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

CONSOLIDATED EDISON COMPANY OF NEW YORK, INC. 
 

 
/s/ 
William A. Atzl, Jr. 
Director 
Rate Engineering 

Received: 10/14/2020


